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February, 2007 News 

 

 

February Newsletter 
 

The February meeting of the Metro Atlanta Winnies, hosted by Paula and Milt Burtch and Carol 

Cuba, was held at the Harvest Moon RV Park in Adairsville, GA. 

 

Ten coaches were in attendance.  Although the weather was cold the clubhouse was warm for 

Friday evening’s dinner.  A potluck complimented the delicious barbeque and coleslaw provided 

by the hosts.  Sara Sower’s artichoke dip and Martha McKinnon’s bacon wrapped chicken livers 

were a real hit. Dick Walz grandson, Joshua, was visiting and passed around his school t-shirt for 

us all to sign. He’s trying to get as many signatures as possible. 

 

After a brief business meeting led by Dan Rankin, president, we enjoyed an evening of singing 

and music provided by Doug Ralston and Dan Rankin on their guitars. 

 

Breakfast on Saturday was on your own. Most slept in late keeping warm or spending a lazy day 

until the evening when we caravanned to the 1902 Stock Exchange Theater in Adairsville.  There 

we enjoyed a fabulous catered dinner and a marvelous play, The Matchmaker, produced by 

Martha and Jim McKinnon’s friends, Rita and DeWitt Pritchard.  They also own the theater. 

What an evening! 

 

Everyone was on their own Sunday as we said goodbye and hit the trail home. 

 

Carol Cuba, Secretary 

 

Dan Rankin, President 
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